
City of Waukesha 

201 Delafield St. Waukesha, WI 53188 

Tel: 262.542.3700 

waukesha-wi.gov 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

www.waukesha-wi.gov 

Committee: 
Building and Grounds 

Date: 
8/1/2022 

Common Council Item Number: 
ID#22-4561

Date: 
8/16/2022 

Submitted By: 
Alex Damien, Interim Public Works Director 

City Administrator Approval: 
Kevin Lahner, City Administrator 

Finance Department Review: 
Denise Vandenbush-Kohlmann, Interim Dir. of Finance 

City Attorney’s Office Review: 
Brian Running, City Attorney 

Subject:  
Please investigate the intersection control at Niagara Street/Paul Lane/Rose Court. 

Details: 
8/1/2022. This item was brought forward by Ald. Chrisien as a referral to investigate the intersection control at 
Niagara Street/Paul Lane/Rose Court to determine if the existing 2-way stop control should be modified or if it 
should be a 4-way stop control. Engineering staff have finished their traffic review of the intersection and will present 
their findings to the committee. 

Options & Alternatives: 
None 

Financial Remarks: 
The cost for relocating two (2) stop signs and installing flags would be around $20 and covered by the 2022 Building 
and Grounds Sign Budget (3310.54140). 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends approval. 


